
 
 
February 13, 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents and Participants of YMCA Youth Basketball, 
 
I would like to welcome you to the YMCA Youth Sports Program.  I am looking forward to a great 
program where the participants will be able to learn the fundamentals of basketball in a non-
competitive, fun environment.  It is truly the greatest thing to see when a child learns a new skill 
and is able to make new friends at the same time. 
 
The youth basketball program runs from Saturday February 16- April 6. (No games March 23) 

 

The seven-week session will run as follows:  Players will work with volunteer coaches to learn the 
necessary skills and fundamentals.  The first two week of the session will be a practice session.  

The remaining 6 weeks will consist of a 15-20 minute practice followed by their game in order to 

further develop the fundamentals and skills.   

Each grade should come to the main gym according to the times on your schedule included with this 

letter. 

Volunteer coaches are essential to the success of the program if you would like to coach, assist, or 
even just help out I would like to encourage you to try it.  If you are interested, please contact me 
at (715) 342-2980 Ext. 331 for more details.   
 
 
Yours in Service, 
 
Michael Prince 
Youth Sports/Membership Director 
 

STEVENS POINT AREA YMCA 
1000 Division Street, Stevens Point WI 54481 
www.spymca.org 


